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Jonathan Hayes

From: Jonathan Hayes
Sent: 04 April 2024 20:27
Subject: School is Easy Updates - April 2024

Hi all 
 
Please find our School is Easy updates for April 2024 below. 
Our monthly emails are designed to keep you in the loop with all of the new School is Easy network info 
and updates. If you have questions about this month’s content, please reach out to me at 
jon.hayes@schooliseasy.com. 
 
 
April 2024 
 

Community Marketing – Boost your leads during exam season! 
 

 
 
Exam season is here again and it’s therefore the perfect time to double-down on your community 
marketing activity, in our busiest period of the year. We have a wealth of support material available in the 
Help Centre (click HERE) including 2 new guides outlining the School is Easy community marketing 
process. 
 
The written guide summarises community marketing, with a full list of the activities available to us.  Part 1 
of the video guide provides an overview of the process, from the planning stage through to data tracking. 

 Part 2 walks through each activity in greater detail. 
 
Take advantage of ALL support resources to build a robust CMA campaign and generate more leads and 
visibility for your business.  
 

 
 
 

Social Media – The Art of Tagging 
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Social media is a powerful tool for promoting your School is Easy business and connecting with your 
customers, schools and people, while promoting your location, tutors, and services. Utilizing strategic 
tagging can significantly enhance your online presence and engagement. This article gives you everything 
you need to know about tagging to boost your social media presence! 

 

 
 
 

New School is Easy Blogs 

 

 
 
Some fantastic new blogs from the Marketing team are available NOW! Read our two latest articles by 
clicking the images below and use them in your marketing campaigns! 
 

   
 
 
All of our blog content is available on the School is Easy website HERE. Share them across your social 
media platforms, newsletters, and other communications with parents, tutors, students and schools! 
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Photo Submissions – Tutoring photos needed! 
 

 
 
We are still in need of great tutor/student photos. Send us your tutoring photos! 
 
Please ask your tutors to take some snaps during their sessions (with parental permission of course) and 
use the link below to submit them. (You can also send pics to me by email if easier at 
jon.hayes@schooliseasy.com). Our wonderful Marketing team will work their magic on social media to 
generate more visits to your websites and social pages, meaning more business for all of us! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For help with any of the content in this month’s update, or for one-to-one support growing your business, 
please reach out to me by phone or email to book a support session. 
Look out for our May update! 
 
Kind regards  
Jonathan. 
 
 

 

Jonathan Hayes 
Franchise Development Manager 
School is Easy 
 

+44 (0)7986 484332 
jon.hayes@schooliseasy.com 
www.schooliseasy.com  

 


